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NEW CONTRACT AWARD 
 

Lamprell appointed by NPCC to deliver five offshore jackets  
 
Lamprell is pleased to announce that NPCC has awarded it five jackets for an oil & gas sector project 
based in the Middle East. The project scope consists of the fabrication, painting and load-out of five 
offshore jackets and boat landings with an optional scope, which includes the supply and fabrication of 
grillage and sea-fastening of the structures.  
 
CEO Ian Prescott was delighted with the award, commenting: “It gives me great pleasure to announce 
this award for the construction of five jackets with an overall fabrication weight of almost 14,000 
tonnes. We will approach this project with the same passion and determination that have fueled our 
achievements in the past to ensure we deliver an outstanding project safely. I extend my sincere 
gratitude to NPCC for this important project award. It is another indication of the progress Lamprell is 
making through its key strategic partnerships in the Middle East region.” 
 

--Ends-- 
 
About Lamprell: 
Lamprell is a leading provider of services to the international energy sector. Driving strategy and 
growth through its Renewables and Oil & Gas business units, underpinned by almost half a century of 
expertise, the Group has worked hard to establish its reputation for delivering projects safely, on time 
and to budget. Lamprell has firmly established its international credentials in the renewables sector and 
continues to build on its traditional oil & gas credentials. We are recognised for building complex 
offshore and onshore process modules and platforms, as well as fabricating and refurbishing jack-up rigs 
and liftboats. Lamprell employs approximately 5,000 people across multiple facilities, with its primary 
facilities located in Hamriyah, in the UAE. Combined, the Group’s facilities cover approximately 
750,000m2 with over 1.2 km of quayside. In addition, the Group has facilities in Saudi Arabia (through a 
joint venture agreement).  
 
Media enquiries: 
Sofie Verbruggen: sverbruggen@lamprell.com   
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mailto:sverbruggen@lamprell.com
mailto:communications@lamprell.com

